
 

 

The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier, and St. Mary’s 
2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan, L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Catholic Latte  

Check out Fr. Eric’s podcast, Catholic Latte, on YouTube, iTunes, Spotify, Podbean, Stitcher,  

Facebook, Instagram, and TikTok!  

Monday, July 22 at 7 pm Cecelia and Lorn Langley +  

Tuesday, July 23 at 9:30 am  For the intentions of Nicholas Alexander  

Wednesday, July 24 at 9:30 am        

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Renzo Mestieri + and family  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Friday, July 26 at 7 pm 

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Mike Doyle +  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Saturday, July 27 at 10:30 am  Angelo Peragine + 

Saturday, July 27 at 5:30 pm For the people of God 

Sunday, July 28 at 8:30 am Mark Heffernan + 

Sunday, July 28 at 10:00 am Joe Ostrowski + 

Sunday, July 28 at 11:30 am For the people of God 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30 pm—5:15 pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 
James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

GEE-WIZZ  

PORTABLE TOILETS  

SHORT & LONG TERM  RENTAL  

S p e c i a l  E v e n t s  

Phone: 416-888-3424 

Fax: 905-939-9404 

 

 

LeQuelenec Landscaping Services 
Landscaping Design - Skid Steer Loader Service 
Grass Cutting - Tree & Shrub Planting & Pruning 

Spring & Fall Cleanup - Lawn Fertilizing 
Interlocking Stone - Gravel Driveways & Repair 

Lawn Aerating & Rolling - Sodding & Seeding 
Call Steve 647-393-7557 

St. Vincent de Paul 

The words “serviens in spe” means “to serve in hope,” the hope that comes from Our Lord Jesus Christ. You 
can make a difference and help our neighbours in need by donating to our society at St. James. Donations 
can be made using envelopes at the back of the Churches, or by going online at www.ssvp.ca. Please follow 
the prompts to direct the donation to the St. James Conference in Tottenham. Donations of $20 or more will 
be given a tax receipt. Your donation will go towards temporary assistance for those in crisis situations.  

 

Should you or someone you know need our support, please leave a voicemail at 905-936-4266 ext. 5. The phone line is 

confidential and your call will be returned within two days. 

Interested in  
advertising in the  

bulletin? Contact the 
Church office! 

http://www.ssvp.ca


ShareLife:  

Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish web-

site, or at sharelife.org/donate. 

Annual Cemetery Mass 

The annual cemetery Mass will be on Friday, August 9th during the regu-

larly-scheduled 7 pm Mass at St. James Church. 

Totus Tuus—THANK YOU! 

St. James parish hosted Totus Tuus summer camp this past week facilitated by the Office of Catholic Youth. We’d like 

to thank the missionaries, Allister, Allora, Aidan, and Marie for their hard work and high energy in making the week 

one to remember! 

As we reflect on the incredible week we’ve just experienced, we are overwhelmed with gratitude for the countless 

acts of kindness and support that made it all possible. It is with sincere appreciation that we extend our thanks to 

each and every one of you who played a role in the success of our camp and supported our missionaries. 

To Our Dedicated Camp Volunteers: Your unwavering commitment and countless hours of service ensured that eve-

rything ran smoothly. Your enthusiasm, hard work, and love for the mission made a significant impact on our camp-

ers and missionaries alike. We could not have done it without you! 

To Our Wonderful Host Family: Thank you for opening your home and hearts to our missionaries. Your generosity 

provided a warm and welcoming environment that allowed our missionaries to fully engage in their mission work 

and make the most of their time with us. 

To Our Donating Volunteers: Your generous donations of food, money, and supplies were vital in making our camp a 

success. Your willingness to give so freely allowed us to offer nourishing meals and create memorable experiences 

for the campers. We cannot thank you enough for your thoughtfulness and support.  

To Our Food Volunteers: Your efforts in preparing and serving lunch and dinner each day were a true blessing. The 

delicious meals you provided kept everyone energized and ready to embrace each day’s activities. Your hard work 

did not go unnoticed, and we are deeply grateful for your contributions. 

To Our Parish Community and Their Children: Your enthusiasm in registering your chil-

dren and participating in the camp was the foundation of this entire week. Your support 

and involvement brought joy and inspiration to everyone, helping to create a memorable 

and meaningful experience for all. 

Together, you have shown what it means to come together as a community united in 

faith and purpose. Your dedication has not only made this camp a success but has also 

touched the lives of many, fostering a spirit of love and service that will be remembered 

for years to come. 

From the bottom of our hearts, St. James Parish thanks you for your incredible support 

and for being such a vital part of this week’s success. We are truly blessed to have such a 

generous and caring community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eastern Canada Chinese Catholic Living Camp  

The Eastern Canada Chinese Catholic Living Camp (ECCCLC) is hosting an annual retreat 

during the Labour Day weekend, and Fr. Eric will be the main speaker! As a Catholic  

community, participants share the opportunity to deepen their love for God and to learn 

more about the Catholic faith during the camp. The theme of the retreat is Broken and 

Beloved and it will run from Friday, August 30 to Monday, September 2 at Camp Kahquah 

in Magnetawan, ON. The retreat is for young adults between the ages of 17-35. For more 

information about the retreat, and for a link to register, please visit eccclc.ca. 

Praying for the Sick 

If you or a family member is sick, please let the office know and we will 

add their name to the prayers of the faithful.  

Please pray especially for Diana Klink, David Yarush,  

Sharon Duggan, Rob Heidemann, Olga Stanczyk, Victoria Reid, Maria & 

Frank Pasztor, Moira Molony, Kevin  Latimer, Tom Kennelly, Christina 

Burke, Karen Ancher, Jennifer Leclerc, and Clara Lopes. 

Please also pray for those who have recently passed away, especially 

Antonino Savoca.  

ShareLife 

Rosalie Hall is one of the agencies you support through ShareLife. They 
are a mental health facility focused on the needs of pregnant and young  
parents, their children, and their families. Your support provides hope 
and support as they raise their children with love and care. Thank you 
for your kind generosity. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife enve-
lope, online through our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate. 


